
 

 
 
 

Town of Lake Cowichan 
 

Public Notice 
 

Resignation of Mayor Rod Peters 
 
Please be advised that Mayor Peters has delivered a written letter of 
resignation to Council and the Corporate Officer on July 25th, 2020.   
 
Mr. Peters outlined his inability to continue serving as Mayor due to 
his wife’s deteriorating health issues and expressed the need to spend 
time looking after her.  
 
He also thanked Council for its support during his time as Mayor. 
 
Council of the Town of Lake Cowichan. 
July 30th, 2020 


